
November 16, 2021 

 

Meeting Time:    12:00 p.m. 

Meeting Place:    Rossville Town Park Pavilion 

Members Present:    8 members present 

Lunch Provided By:    Jessica Heater 

 

1. Freddie Rodkey called the meeting to order and minutes from the previous 

meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

Checking Acct:  $8715.14 

Savings Acct:  $13693.19 

CD:  $10166.58 

 

New Business: 

1. There will be no December meeting due to everyone’s busy schedules in the 

month of December. 

2. A listing of meeting dates for 2022 was circulated for members to volunteer to 

provide a meal.  Cody Chaplin has volunteered for the January meeting. 

3. Year-end donations were discussed.  Rod Miller made a motion to donate 

$500.00 each to Milner Healthcare, Coach Kids-to benefit the Rossville 

community, and the Rossville Food Pantry, seconded by Jessica Heater, and the 

motion passed. 

4. Ideas to improve the festival were discussed.  The list includes a euchre 

tournament, a 3 on 3 basketball tournament, corn hole tournament, pie eating 

contest, donut hole eating contest, and a barbeque or chili cook off. 

 

Summer’s End Festival Updates: 

1. The water ball people would like to come back in 2022.   

2. Jessica is still trying to make contact with Paul Huesman for carnival rides.  His 

company is still in business as he has bought out another carnival company. 

 

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 

to Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion at 12:00 p.m.  Lunch 

will be provided. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      Freddie Rodkey, President 

      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


